HINSDALE TOWNSHIP
HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 86

September 18, 2019
Subject: Request for Proposal 20-018 New Servers, Blade Servers, and Storage
To interested Vendors:

Hinsdale Township High School District 86 is soliciting proposals for new Servers, Blade Servers and Storage that will
replace the current infrastructure and provide Disaster Recovery. The new solution will consist of either Servers
and SANs, or Blade Servers and SAN, or a Hyperconverged solution.

Proposals must be in accordance with the provisions, specifications and instructions set forth herein and will be
received as described in this request.

Solicitations are available for download; please contact Tina Snyder at msnyder@hinsdale86.org, or at
630.570.8003 for more information.

Please read the entire solicitation package and submit your proposal in accordance with the instructions.

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope addressed to: Tina Snyder, CPPB, Procurement Officer with the
attached label (Form D) by October 9, 2019 at 2:00 p.m., local time.

If you need additional information, please contact me at 630.570.8003 or email msnyder@hinsdale86.org.
Sincerely,

Tina Suyder

Tina Snyder,

CPPB

Procurement

Officer

Hinsdale Township High School D86
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